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*ANNOUNCEMENT*

ATTENTION ROSEDALE WILD BIRD CUSTOMERS

After careful consideration, we have made the decision to discontinue our Frequent Buyer Program for
Rosedale Wild Bird 20lb & 40lb bags effective January 1%, 2024. We understand that this program has
been a source of benefits for many of our loyal customers, and we want to express our gratitude for your

participation.

The decision to discontinue the program was not made lightly. We constantly review our offerings to
ensure that we provide the best possible experience for our customers. We are actively exploring new

ways to show our appreciation for your loyalty, and we look forward to introducing exciting programs in

the future.

Please note that any existing points or rewards accumulated in the Frequent Buyer Program will be

honored until January 1%, 2024. We encourage you to redeem any outstanding rewards before that date.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at (609) 737-2008. We value

your feedback and are here to assist you in any way we can.
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